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I am opposed to the phasing out of gasoline or diesel vehicles. This is not an appropriate role for
government, let markets decide what vehicles we want to drive. The infrastructure is not ready for
electric cars, nor is the mining or building of EVs safe for the environment and is not sustainable. I
drive a diesel truck to tow my RV around our state, and I do not want an electric vehicle. Again, this
decision, as with most decisions should be left to markets without collectivism.


